
Happy Scrappers
Notes From February

1. For now, the Scrappers will meet every other month.  The next meeting 
will be April 9th.  Hosted by Linda T, Carol T, and Winnie. They are 
providing Sloppy Joes.  They ask that members bring desserts.

2. Next month will be hosted by PJ and Shelly at the library. Details to 
come.

3. We need suggestions for the quilt show 2024 Happy Scrappers entry.
4. Christmas (2022) Secret Sister. If you choose to participate, please let 

me know (if you wont make this meeting).  Your name on a piece of 
paper with your dislikes. Project will be NO LARGER than 36X36.

5. Also, bring suggestions for projects/exchanges for this year.
6. Please look at your calendar and take a month to host meetings.
7. I got a call from Ruby.  Here is an update.  Her husband is having a 

feeding tube put in at MD Anderson.  She is looking for someone to 
Drive her and her husband back and forth to Houston (when Needed). 
Shes willing to pay your time, gas and any other cost. 

PJ Broussard
Happy Scrappers

Hostess
June - PJ and Shelly
August
October
December - Helen, Barbara & Nell


